
NOTICE
In accordance with City of Danville
administrative procedure that
requires notification of the sale and/
or purchase of property to or from
a City employee or elected official
to be published in the legal section
of a newspaper having general
circulation in Danville, the following is
disclosed: The Danville Housing and
Redevelopment Authority intends to
purchase 639 Shelton Street from
Danville Councilman Larry Campbell
for $12,000 using funds appropriated
by Danville City Council. The City
of Danville Real Estate Division lists
the current taxable value of the
property at $16,200. For additional
information please contact: Ken
Larking at 434-799-5100.


